
 South Towns  
Wood Carvers 

Newsletter. 
Elma Senior Citizens Center 3007 Bowen Road, Elma, New York 

PLEASE do not send mail to the above address 
Guests and Visitors Welcome  

                
 August 2019  Club Website: http://southtownsny.tripod.com  Issue # 510 
 
August 6th 2019  
Business meeting.  This yearrd  we have no conflict with the 
Elma Night out.  Meeting date August 6 starting at 6:00.  Joel 
Falkowski will be doing a demonstration on Crackle.  Don’t 
know what crackle is?  Come early and watch the demo. 
 
Demonstrators 
August Joel Falkowski - Crackle 
October Chris Kieber - TBA 
We’re looking for demonstrators willing to share their talents 
with others.    So if you would like to get on the schedule see 
Steve Carauna, he will pencil you in. 
 
Erie County Fair. 
 
We will be at a new location this year, under the grandstand.  
The rules and other information is available on the Fair web 
site now.  Drop off carvings at the Fair 12:00 noon Friday 
August 2nd or Saturday August 3rd.  The judging Will be 
Monday August   
 
Board of Directors 
 
Board of Directors meeting after the August and September 
meetings. 
 
 
Fall Seminar 
 
So far no one has stepped forward to chair this event this 
year.  The tentative dates are September 14th & 15th.  As it 
stands now the seminar may be in jeopardy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunflowers of Sanborn 
 
The Sunflowers of Sanborn has invited us to carve at their 
event.  There is a Tent with table and chairs.  Come carve 
with us.  You can also display and sell carvings if you wish.  
The following Saturdays are set aside for us.  August 11th, 
August 25th. And September 1st.  Bill MacDougall will have 
more information at the August meeting.  
 
Upcoming Events for 2019 
August 6th   Business Meeting  
August 7th -18th Erie County fair 
August 11th  Sunflowers of Sanborn 
August 25th Sunflowers of Sanborn 
September 3rd  Carving Focused Meeting 
September 14th&15th     Club Fall Seminar 
September 25th  Sunflowers of Sanborn 
October 8th  Business meeting 
October 29th  November meeting.  Conflict with election 

day so date was moved. Carving Focused 
Meeting ( Election of Officers and Club 
Auction) 

December 3rd  Christmas Party 
 
Carver of the Year 
 
The 2017 Carver of the year was Joe Babulski. 
 
The Board of directors is still looking for nominations for the 
2018 carver of the year.  Please submit your nomination in 
writing with a brief description of why the carver deserves 
the award to the Board of Directors. 
 
 
 
 
If you have something of interest to the club that you would 
like included in the newsletter, see me at our meeting, contact 
me at 716-689-6795 or e-mail at 
william.scudder@verizon.net 
 
Bill Scudder………..Editor 



 
Pictures from Club Picnic  
 

  

 
 

 

  



 

  
  

  
  




